
October 19th, 2023

Wolfpack and Families,

I have a few updates and reminders for you.

1) WNSS Trivia Night - Oct. 27th, 7:00pm, WNSS Library
a) Come join us for an evening of fun at the first ever West Niagara Trivia Night on

Friday October 27! Tickets will be $10 per person or $50 for a table of 6. Snacks
and a soft drink are included. The event will take place in the Learning
Commons, on the second floor of West Niagara Secondary School, starting at 7
p.m. Students and community members are welcome! All funds raised will go to
the West Niagara Student Council

b) Tickets can be purchased on SchoolCash online
c) If you do not have access to SchoolCash, please email Pamela.Chun@dsbn.org

to reserve a seat or table

2) Bus Lanes
a) A reminder to all that the lanes that pass across the back of the school are for

buses only. Please do not drive or park in that section of laneway for pickups or
dropoffs, as it makes it impossible for buses to move into their correct parking
spots.

3) PIC Conference
a) Registration for the PIC Conference will be closing on Friday October 20th.

Don’t miss your chance to register. REGISTER NOW! Click the link below.

https://pic-registration.dsbn.org/

PIC Conference
Eden High School in St. Catharines
Wednesday November 1st, from 4-8:15pm.

The conference is offered at no cost to families and hosts a variety of DSBN and community
partner speakers who will be sharing relevant information that supports student success and
well-being. The conference also hosts an Educational Showcase where educational exhibitors
promote their organization or service, and families have an opportunity to ask questions and take
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away information. A light dinner and evening refreshments will be provided for all and childcare is
available for children up to 12 years old. Pre-registration is required.

Have a great night,

Mat Miller
Principal, WNSS


